April 15, 2024
TO:
6-12 English Textbook Publishers

FROM:
Virginia Department of Education
SUBJECT:
Process for 2024 Secondary English Textbook State Approval Process
The Virginia Department of Education (VDOE) is opening the review of textbooks for grades 6-12 English reading and writing.  The links included below provide directions to publishers for the 2024 English Textbook State Review Process. As such, the VDOE invites publishers to indicate their intent to submit textbooks for the approval process by returning the completed Publisher Submission Forms which include the Publisher’s Intent to Submit Form, State Textbook Information Form, and Textbook Publisher’s Certification and Agreement as the initial step in Virginia’s Textbook Approval Process.
VDOE will host an information webinar for all interested publishers on Monday, April 22, 2024 at 1:00 PM. Please register to attend using this link. The chart below is provided as a note catcher for participants during the webinar. 
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The textbook approval process places primary responsibility on publishers to ensure the accuracy of their textbooks.  The documents that outline the process are available on the Virginia Department of Education’s Website for Textbook Review & Approval. 
Completed Intent to Submit Forms, State Textbook Information Forms, and Textbook Publishers Certification and Agreement Forms are due to the Department of Education by Wednesday, May 1, 2024. 
If you have questions, please contact Colleen Cassada, Coordinator of Secondary English and Literacy, at colleen.cassada@doe.virginia.gov.
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